

Name :

WRITING TEST 2

Class :

Time : 45 minutes

No : 1

Date :

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the rest in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|---------------------|-------------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>a</u> lgal | B. aqua <u>t</u> ic | C. conta <u>m</u> inate | D. perman <u>e</u> nt |
| 2. A. <u>t</u> hermal | B. <u>t</u> hankful | C. <u>th</u> ere | D. <u>th</u> orough |
| 3. A. poll <u>u</u> tion | B. ear <u>pl</u> ug | C. <u>d</u> ump | D. <u>d</u> ust |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------------|------------------|----------------|
| 4. A. absolutely | B. temperature | C. contamination | D. atmosphere |
| 5. A. kangaroo | B. underground | C. radioactive | D. Aborigines |
| 6. A. definition | B. improvement | C. population | D. celebration |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

7. Hundreds of houses destroyed after a tornado hit the small town of Texas.
A B C D
8. Many people got injured in the storm because they weren't prepared for the disaster.
A B C D
- 9 Many natural disasters have caused by global warming.
A B C D

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

10. Dozens of buildings When an earthquake measuring 7.2 on the Richter scale hit the city.
A. destroyed B. collapsed C. buried D. damaged
11. Hundreds of people were made after the flood.
A. homeless B. helpless C. careless D. endless
12. Air, together with littering, is causing many problems in our cities today.
A. pollute B. pollution C. polluting D. polluted
13. Many people in this city have received medical for the disease.
A. support B. treatment C. help D. assistance
14. – “No one was killed in the forest fire two days ago”.
– “.....!”
A. Oh dear B. That’s shocking
C. That’s a relief D. How terrible
15. Thousands of people by natural disasters every year.
A. are affected B. are affecting
C. have affected D. were affected

16. As soon as the floodwaters down, people their houses.
 A. went - cleaned B. had gone - cleaned
 C. went - had cleaned D. had gone - had cleaned
17. What an attractive hair style you have got, Mary! → “_____.”
 A. Thank you very much. I am afraid B. You are telling a lie
 C. Thank you for your compliment D. I don't like your sayings
18. You look great in this new dress. → “_____”.
 A. With pleasure B. Not at all
 C. I am glad you like it D. Do not say anything about it

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. The new girl in our class is reasonably good at English.
 A. fairly B. fluently C. truly D. slightly
20. In this fairytale there is a wicked old woman. Nobody wants to come near her.
 A. evil B. marked C. weak D. immortal

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. The Ministry of Health is carrying out a health project for the poor in mountainous regions and rural areas.
 A. urban B. mountainous C. suburban D. coastal
22. Do you remember the year when we started to learn English?
 A. know B. miss C. acquire D. forget

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

People enjoy living in large cities. But cities have problems. One problem is that they frequently grow very rapidly. Transportation (23) _____ complicated. There are a lot of cars, buses and bicycles. As a result, people are trying to improve the big cities, and they are also planning for new cities. Plan A is a large city (24) _____ smaller cities around it. There is an open land with trees, fields, and lakes between the large city and smaller cities. Each small city is (25) _____. It has offices, schools, hospitals, and places of entertainment. In Plan B the cities are (26) _____ by a road. In Plan C, the cities are in rings around the central city and all of them are connected to each other. The goal of all these plans is to limit the (27) _____ of the large city.

23. A. becomes B. returns C. happens D. develops
24. A. in B. for C. with D. at

25. A. entire B. finished C. total D. complete
26. A. chain B. connected C. attached D. fastened
27. A. progress B. growth C. movement D. improvement

Read the text and then choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

Two of the most dangerous storms which affect America are hurricanes and tornadoes. They are very much feared by anyone who may live in the path of their destruction.

Every year homes are destroyed by their fury and often lives are lost. Most people who live near the coast are forced to evacuate their homes and to move to safer areas until the storm passes. Floods are caused along the coasts by both the heavy rain and a storm tide that is considerably above normal water level. The high winds, coastal flooding and heavy rains associated with a hurricane cause enormous damage.

Hurricanes usually develop between July and October. Once they hit land they carry tremendous power with driving rain and wind.

Tornadoes are violent low-pressured storms. These storms occur most often during the summer months and are noticeable by their strong wind and lack of rain. The sky turns black as dust is sucked up into the air. Tornadoes are capable of lifting quite heavy objects from the ground. They can pick up trees and cars right into the air and even uplift heavier objects such as homes and railway cars.

Both hurricanes and tornadoes cause millions of dollars worth of damage to life and property every year. Today they can be predicted more easily than in the past, but they cannot be stopped or ignored.

28. What are two of the most dangerous storms which affect America?

- A. Thunderstorms and hurricanes.
- B. Typhoons and thunderstorms.
- C. Hurricanes and tornadoes
- D. Hurricanes and typhoons.

29. At which part of the year do hurricanes usually develop?

- A. July and August only
- B. Between July and October
- C. From the seventh to the ninth month
- D. All the year round

30. What is the major similarity of both a hurricane and a tornado?

- A. They cover only a small area
- B. They have either wind or speed
- C. They are not accompanied by rain
- D. They can cause great damage

31. Which of the following is true of tornadoes and hurricanes?

- A. They cannot be predicted with accuracy
- B. They are easier to control today than in the past
- C. Tornadoes are more dangerous than hurricanes
- D. They can be predicted today with greater accuracy

32. Which of the following was not mentioned in the article?

- A. The damage caused by hurricanes and tornadoes

- B. The tremendous power of these storms
- C. The number of people killed each year by these storms
- D. The time of year when they are most likely to strike

Writing

33. They will be renovating flat all day tomorrow .

- A.They will having their flat renovated all day tomorrow.
- B.They will been having their flat renovated all day tomorrow.
- C.They will be having their flat renovated all day tomorrow.
- D.They will be having their flat to renovated all day tomorrow.

34

He was driving very fast because he didn't know the road was icy.

- A. If he knew the road was icy, he wouldn't drive so fast.
- B. He hadn't been driving very fast if he would have known the road was icy.
- C. If he had known the road was icy, he wouldn't have been driving so fast.
- D. He wasn't driving very fast if he would know the road was icy.

35.They are paiting my office today.

- A.My office is being painted today by them.
- B.My office is be painted today by them.
- C.My office is painted today by them.
- D.My office are being painted today by them.

36. They have just done the work.

- A. The work have just been done by them.
- B. The work has just been done by them.
- C. The work has just been do by them.
- D. The work has just been did by them.

37 .you must clean the garage today .

- A.You must have the garage cleaned today.
- B.You must have the garage clean today.
- C.You must has the garage cleaned today.
- D.You must have the garage to cleaned today.

38. In population, Los Angeles is not as big as New York.
- A. New York is bigger than Los Angeles.
 - B. Los Angeles is more densely-populated than New York.
 - C. New York is not as crowded as Los Angeles.
 - D. New York is bigger than Los Angeles in population.
39. . They can't work. They are too tired.
- A. When they are too tired, they can work.
 - B. Because they can't work, they're too tired.
 - C. They are tired but they think they can work.
 - D. They are so tired that they cannot work.
40. . The children couldn't go swimming because it was too cold.
- A. The children were not warm enough to go swimming.
 - B. It was not warm enough but the children went swimming.
 - C. It was not warm enough for the children to go swimming.
 - D. It was too cold, so the children had to stay at home.